
Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. (C-862) 
d/b/a Capital Aeroporter 
PO Box 2163 
Olympia, Washington 98507 
 
April 18, 2017 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
1300 Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 
Re: TC-170198 - Tariff Revision - Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. – Flexible Fares 
Replacement Page and Customer Notice Withdrawal 
 
Mr. King: 
 
We are sending a replacement page “Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. - Tariff 
Page 4a 24th Revised – Replacement Page” and requesting withdrawal of “Customer Notice for 
Flexible Fares 03-24-17”.  Please withdraw “Customer Notice for Flexible Fares 03-24-17” from 
our filing, as we were notified that this particular filing does not require a public notice.  Please 
also find an updated copy of “Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. - Tariff Page 4a 24th 
Revised – Replacement Page”.  The following changes were made, per WUTC Staff 
Recommendation: “(A)” annotations were added to the “Max Fare” columns that are increasing 
and “(C)” annotations were removed from previous revisions that are not pertinent to this filing. 
                                                                                                                                                           
                          
Regards, 
 
 
John Fricke 
Vice President—Operations/COO 
360-754-7113 x105 
johnf@capair.com 
 
James N. Fricke 
President/CEO 
360-754-7113 x106 
jimf@capair.com 
 
FAX 360-754-7118 
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